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Comments: I am opposed to the Holland Lake proposed expansion and development on USFS (public) forest

land. Holland Lake is a favorite destination for many native western Montanan's &amp; has tremendous value to

many in it's current state. I believe the magnitude of the proposed expansion far exceeds what the USFS is

authorized to do under a Categorical Exclusion....because this project will impact the land, water, fish &amp;

wildlife species of concern as well as existing recreational activities in this area. This is not a "no impact" project.

With limited access on the west side of the Bob Marshall Wilderness for stock users in particular, this heavily

used area will undoubtedly have increased conflicts among user groups. Even worse-there is potential for serious

harm or even death to people or stock on the narrow trails along the lake. Currently there are systems

designated for inbound and outbound trail traffic times (with stock) due to the hazards that exist now on these

trails. Everyone also seems to think they need to take dogs on all of our public trails and this will add substantial

risk of injury or death. Furthermore, there are good areas nearby on private land that seem much more

appropriate for a "resort" type development-right along the main highway. With all the developments in the

Kalispell, Bigfork and Whitefish areas-why add more?Lastly, the existing access road (which is partly gravel) is

not designed for heavy traffic. Please don't over-develop Montana and destroy the values that already exist at

Holland Lake (Beautiful place, clear, clean water, rustic atmosphere, RV camping, major stock trailhead) &amp;

which are cherished by many. Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 


